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friday 6th JULY 2018Writing Presentation
Schools across the area have been com-
pleting writing tasks around a series of 
books by Aaron Becker.  The children 
have all worked very hard and have 
thoroughly enjoyed the stories.  Selected 
work will be on display at SJT at their 
Writing Event on Thursday 12th July 3:30-
4:30.  It is a lovely opportunity to see 
writing from pupils in Years 1 to 11 and 
see the progression of students in our 
local area.  Family and friends are 
welcome to come and see the work and 
there will be refreshments on offer.

Chicks
Mrs Hilditch has emailed a picture of 
Acorn’s chicks in their new home.  Look 
how big they are!

KS2 Languages Event
KS2 will be visiting SJT on Thursday 12th 
and Friday 13th for a languages event. 



Mr. Spicer’s Riddle
What type of cheese is made 
backwards?

Last week’s answer: The doctor was the 
boy’s mother
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Upcoming Events
- Thursday 12th July – Writing Event at 
SJT 3:30pm
- Thursday 12th and Friday 13th July – 
KS2 Languages Event
- Tuesday 17th July - Film Night
- Thursday 19th July - Disco
- Friday 20th July - Leavers Service

Change of School Day
Thank you for the responses we have 
received so far.  If you have not yet com-
pleted your form please return it as soon 
as possible.

Afterschool Club
Just a reminder there will be no 
afterschool clubs in the final week of term

Film Night
On Tuesday 17th we are hosting a film 
night for pupils.  Tickets cost £2 per child 
and this includes snacks.  The film will 
finish at 5pm.  All year groups are 
welcome!

Disco
Mr Jones has kindly agreed to hold an 
end of term disco for pupils on Thursday 
19th July.  The disco will begin at 3pm and 
finish at 5:30pm.  Children are welcome to 
bring a change of clothes into school in a 
clearly named bag.


